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Newburgh Nursery & All Round 

Care News 
Nursery 

Well done to Nursery for a wonderful singalong 

in the Orchard.  Everyone really, really enjoyed 

all their hard work.  Mrs Fowler. 
 

Nursery children have been working very hard making piec-

es for our Art Exhibi$on next week.  We hope to see you 

either Wednesday evening (5.15-7pm) or on Thursday 

(9.30am-4pm) 
 

Transi$on mee$ngs for children star$ng school in  

September are on Thursday evening.  If you don’t have a 

$me slot for this please speak to one of the Nursery staff. 

 

Breakfast & A5erschool Club 

Don’t forget to register for places from September! 

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Friendship 
 

 

Crane Everyone- 

For super behaviour during our library visit.  
 

Halton Summer Williams:- 

For great work & effort in class this week. 
 

Lucas William Taylor:- 

For a super effort with staAsAcs 
 

Year 3 EllioC McLaughlin:- 

For his fantasAc effort during our literacy  

sessions. 
 

Year 4 Joseph Gaskell:- 

For excellent effort with his reading. 
 

Year 5 Ollie Hope:-  

For his fantasAc aEtude towards work. 
 

Year 6 Georgia Beard:-  

For her excellent hard work all year. 

CongratulaAons 

To our football team who were victors in the local derby 

against Parbold Douglas, winning 4-2.  Well Done! 

Volunteer Sunday 

Thank you so much to our hard working volunteers who 

gave up their $me on Sunday.  It was wonderful to have such 

a huge turnout.  The sheds at the back of school have now 

received a coat of paint, the playground area was cleared 

and swept and the Early Years area received a hedge trim, 

$dy and items were fixed to the wall for children to use.  The 

planters around school were also repaired.  Everyone’s help 

was invaluable in helping $dy up the appearance of school. 

We will hold another volunteer event in the Autumn to clear 

leaves and windfall apples. 

Newburgh Fair Ice Creams 

To thank the school for the use of the field for Newburgh 

Fair the Newburgh Fair Commi=ee would like to buy all  

children an ice cream before the end of term.  An ice cream 

van will be visi$ng school to provide the children with this.  

All allergies will be catered for.  Please speak to Chrissy if 

you do not want your child to have an ice cream. 

Slate Shovelling 

Thank you so much to Mr Bardon & Mrs Derbyshire for their 

help to shovel the slate onto the planted area at the front of 

school.  Again this helps to improve the overall appearance 

of our school for everyone. 

Leaver’s Assembly 

This is on Tuesday 23rd July at 9.05am in the hall.  Bring 

your $ssues! 



         Church News  

 

JAM (Jesus And Me) Club—Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School.             

 

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 

JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, mee$ng during term $me.  The children can join in cra5s, games and chat with 

friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to the vestry following the 

1st hymn. 

 

On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the children.  The 

family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 

 

The next JAM Club date: 

  This Sunday is JAM Club      

   Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 

 

Signed                

PTA 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The PTA dona$ons are being spent!  We now have a brand new projector in the hall and the projector screen has been  

re-aligned to this.  This means we are able to project high quality images onto the screen and they also appear straight!  

You will be able to see this to full effect at the Leaver’s Assembly on the last day and children will get the benefit of this 

during hymn prac$ce, assembly, breakfast and a5er school club to name but a few. 

 

On Monday a team will be on site weaving the Willow Dome.  This will turn the Willow Dome into a true dome, not open 

to the sky as it is now.  This will enhance that area for outdoor learning experiences and break $mes. 

 

Our incredible art installa$ons will be launched at our Art Exhibi$on next week.  Please come along either on Wednesday 

from 5.15—7pm or on Thursday 9.30am—4pm (closed 11.30am—1pm).  Everyone is very welcome to come and see the 

culmina$on of the hard work of our children. 

 

Mrs Fowler & Cathie Williams 


